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Congratulations to two of our local spellers, Lainy Stoddard on the left and
Marissa Lyon on the right. After finishing first and second, respectively, in
our St.  Charles Council #2084 spelling bee for fourth through sixth
graders on Dec. 2, they also finished first and second, respectively, in the
Grand Rapids Diocesan Spelling Bee, grades 4-6 division on Feb. 5.  They
now go on to the state spelling bee on March 12 in Essexville. Our Council
is very proud of these young ladies  who have worked hard to advance in
this grueling academic competition. Best of luck as you compete with the
other great spellers in Michigan.
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